
Ooo Arrr me’hearties

Ye stinky children and grown ups are invited to celebrate your super hard work this year by 
coming to a Pirate themed party day in school!

You grubby kids will spend the day playing games and getting into the pirate spirit, then those 
gruesome hairy grown ups are invited to join us for some pirate style grub and to get up to some 
pirate mischief in the FS2 classroom from 2pm till 3pm.  On the day we will take part in some 
pirate games, dancing, singing and make some pirate craft!  Grown ups will have a chance to 
support children in the classroom and to share your child’s work from this year. 

Hope you can make it and don’t forget your best pirate outfit!
From 
Captains Campbell and Osborne and Shipmates, Cowin, McNay and Scott!

When- Tuesday 19th July (Drop off and pick up as normal)
What to wear- Your best Pirate themed costume (Or something children feel comfortable in)
Pirate treats- Fruity kebabs, Pirate cupcake, Jelly and Juice (Any intolerances or allergies please 
let us know.  Children will have their dinner as normal)


